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NRC Issues Confirmatory Order to ProTechnics Division of Core Laboratories 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has issued a Confirmatory Order to ProTechnics 
Division of Core Laboratories, documenting mutually agreed upon actions to address regulatory 
compliance issues identified during a routine inspection at the company’s headquarters in Houston, 
Texas. ProTechnics uses radioactive materials licensed by the NRC to perform diagnostic studies in 
oil, gas and geothermal wells. 

NRC inspectors cited six proposed violations involving the company’s failure to notify and 
seek NRC approval for the abandonment of a well logging source, to request an extension for a well 
logging source in temporary storage, to maintain records or calculations demonstrating compliance 
with federal limits on the disposal of radioisotope tracers in the Gulf of Mexico, and to monitor a 
group of exposed workers following the loss of their dosimeters, among other proposed violations.  

The proposed violations are described in detail in NRC’s July 7 inspection report.  

Before making a final enforcement decision, the NRC provided the company with an 
opportunity to request a predecisional enforcement conference or seek alternative dispute 
resolution. ProTechnics requested ADR mediation and met with NRC officials in October to discuss 
corrective actions. A preliminary settlement agreement was reached at the session, and the issues 
agreed upon were incorporated into the Confirmatory Order. 

  
     

mailto:victor.dricks@nrc.gov
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2330/ML23305A063.pdf
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2313/ML23138A393.pdf
https://twitter.com/nrcgov
https://www.youtube.com/user/NRCgov
https://www.nrc.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/nrcgov/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/nrcgov/sets
https://www.linkedin.com/company/u-s--nuclear-regulatory-commission/
https://www.instagram.com/nrcgov/

